Coral Harbour Community Education Council Coral Harbour N.W.T. X00 000 29 February 1989



The Hon. Stephen Kakfwi Minister of Education Sovernment of the N.W.T. Yellowknife N.W.T.

TABLED DOCUMENT NO. 6 7 - 8 9 - (1) TABLED ON MAR 1 0 1989

Dear Minister

We note with appreciation, the Motion KDBE #40-1/29 that was passed by the K.D.B.E. at their meeting in Esking Point or 26th January 1989.

This motion reads:

" Moved that the Keewatin Divisional Board of Education supports the request for a grade 10 extension program in Coral Harbour:

Be it further moved, that the Keewatin Divisional Board of Education recommend to the Minister of Education that the request for a Grade 10 extension in Coral Harbour be approved and that all funding for this grade extension be provided by the Minister of Education in 1989/90.

As the Hon. Minister is aware, a quick and speedy reply would greatly assist all personnel concerned to implement the appropriate planning decisions, enabling the Grade 10 extension to begin in August 1989.

We as a Community Education Council would appreciate a positive answer to our request for a Grade 10 extension so that the Parents and Staff can make plans for the next School Year.

We thank you for your continued interest in the educational aspirations of our Community and your support for increased local participation in the educational system.

Yours sincerely Johnny Ningennan Chairman

cc John Tinashiu, Chairman of KDBE, Baker Lake Metro Solomon, Director of KDBE, Baker Lake Peter Ernek, MLA for Aivilik, Rankin Inlet Ken Norton, Director of School Operations, Yelloknife Fraser Hope, Principal, Coral Harbour

Government Library

1090

Go∵